
From: Thembi Mlangeni [mailto:thembi@bluewin.ch]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2007 12:39 PM 
To: '1998Agreement-Missions@lists.unece.org' 
Cc: 'Rudolf Brits'; 'esteyn@thedti.gov.za' 
Subject: FW: UNECE Automotive Agreements 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please find attached hereto notifications with regard to the adoption of 
Global Technical Regulations (GTRs) into South African Legislation in the 
framework of the UNECE 1998 Agreement and for the Notification of the 
Designated Administrative Department in the framework of the UNECE 1958 
Agreement. 
Kind regards, 
 
Thembekile Mlangeni  
 
South African Mission to the United Nation and other International 
Organisations in Geneva 
 
Tel: 022 849 5402/5 
 
Fax: 022 849 5400 
 
 
 

 


